
   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are thrilled to announce that St. Francis Shelter Community 
has been selected by Robert Craig Films to host a Red-Carpet 
Premiere event for the film No Address.  
 
This special event will take place at Cinemark Century Park Place 20 on 
Thursday, February 27th, 2025.  Doors open at 6:30pm, and the film will start 
promptly at 7pm. 
 
No Address is a powerful film that sheds light on homelessness and its 
impact, showing how it can affect anyone at any time.  This is an incredible 
opportunity to bring awareness to the issue and to support those 
experiencing homelessness. 
 
We invite you to join us on the red carpet for this unforgettable evening. 
Tickets can be purchased by clicking here or scanning the QR code below.  
All proceeds will benefit the Saint Francis Shelter Community. 
 
                  
 

https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/no-address-the-movie-a-red-carpet-premiere

